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Dear Sir or Madam,

The Ministry of Justice, Finland, is conducting a small-scale comparative study regarding the use of
bail as an alternative to pre-trial detention in selected European countries. The aim is to gain infor-
mation of experiences of the use of bail.

Finland most politely asks you to answer the following questions:

1. Equality before the law and the bail system: Has thought been given to the equality of people be-
fore the law on the one hand and on the other hand to the fact that the use of bail system depends
on the financial situation of suspects or third parties? If so, how has this been solved?

2. Efficiency of the bail system: Have the experiences of the bail system proved efficient in view of its
aim? Please provide a short description of your experiences.

3. Questions arising from the payment of bail: Has there been experiences that the bail system
would encourage the use of means stemming from criminal activity on order to pay the bail?

4, Use of bail: how much is bail used
a) on a yearly basis (e.g. number of cases or percentage of total number of remand prisoners yearly)?
b) in comparison to other alternatives to pre-trial detention?

5. Need of bail provisions: How relevant do you deem the bail system in comparison to pre-trial de-
tention and other alternatives to it?

If the relevant legislation and/or preparatory works are available electronically in English, German,
French or in Nordic languages, please be so kind to attach links to relevant web sites. Scanned pages
of related materials, e.g. commentaries or references to relevant literature, in these languages are
most welcome.
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Finland is looking forward to you reply by 16 March 2015. Replies per email or a scanned document
will be completely sufficient. Please address your reply as well as any questions to Government
Counsellor Paulina Tallroth (paulina.tallroth@om.fi).

Ni dr vilkomna att svara pa ett nordiskt sprak eller pa engelska, enligt eget val.

NG

General Director Arto Kujalz

Government Counsellor aulina Tallroth Qf\



